


 
 2. DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST  

 

There were no declarations of interest intimated. 

 
 3. MINUTES  

 

 (a) Meeting of the Bute and Cowal Community Planning Group held on Tuesday 
15 August 2023  

  The Minutes of the Bute and Cowal Area Community Planning Group meeting held 

on Tuesday 



 
(Reference: Report by Public Health Intelligence Team, dated March 2023, 

submitted) 
 

 6. PARTNER UPDATES  
 

 (a) Police Scotland Update  

  Consideration was given to an update which provided information on the ongoing 
work of the Service and information on f



members of the public health team; the support given on the provision of Good 
conversations training; the adult health profiles produced by the Health intelligence 

Team and the child health profiles which are due to be published in November. 
 
Decision  

 
The Bute and Cowal Area Community Planning Group considered and noted the 

information provided.  
 

(Reference: Report by Health Improvement Lead, Argyll and Bute Health and Social 
Care Partnership, submitted) 
 

 (d) Argyll and Bute Health and Social Care Partnership - GP Relocation Project 







 
Decision 
 

The Bute and Cowal Area Community Planning Group:  

 
1. considered and noted the information provided; and  

 
2. noted that in the absence of a representative from Shaping Places for Wellbeing 

Dunoon, any questions could be forwarded to them following the meeting and any 

responses circulated to the Group 
 

(Reference: Report by Project Lead, Shaping Places for Wellbeing, Dunoon) 
 

 8. SANDBANK ROAD SAFETY  

 

The Committee Manager highlighted that road safety concerns in Sandbank had been 

raised at the Bute and Cowal Area Committee in September under the Roads and 
Infrastructure item where it was agreed to bring the matter to the Community Planning 
Group for discussion. Mr McLean advised that the matter had previously been raised at 

the Area Committee in December by a local resident, Liz Neilson, who highlighted that the 
Community were concerned with traffic speeding through Sandbank and the general lack 

of road safety measures along the entirety of the road.  
 
Councillor Sinclair highlighted that within the last 12 months, there had been four serious 

accidents within the stretch of the 30mph road in Sandbank with one incident resulting in 
loss of life. 

 
Sergeant Eddie McGunnigal advised that the four recorded accidents were not attributed 
to speed and advised that the speed survey carried out by Argyll and Bute Council didn’t 

show a high percentage of speeding. Sergeant McGunnigal further advised that Police 
Scotland continue to undertake s



The Chair left the meeting at this point and the Vice-Chair took over as Chair. 

 
 9. COMMUNITY FOCUS  

 

 




